
 

In maths, we will focus on Position and Direction and 

Shape, learning to: 

• Understand and use degrees 

• Measure angles 

• Look at angles in regular and irregular 

polygons 

• Understand the properties of 3D shapes 

We will then move on to Position and Direction, 

focusing on coordinates. 

We will continue teaching arithmetic and problem-

solving in stand-alone lessons, as this will help to 

enhance critical thinking and improve problem-

solving skills, which are useful in various aspects of 

life. 

 

 

Our DEAR book for this half term will continue 

to be ‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’. We 

will continue to discuss the themes of the 

book: friendship and kindness, learning about 

the main characters journey, struggles, and the 

importance of empathy and acceptance. 

We will be using other key texts, films and 

music as inspiration for our writing. In 

comprehension lessons, we will be using the 

FRED reading scheme to predict, evaluate, 

infer and summarise. 

We will also continue dictation, handwriting 

and weekly spelling lessons as well as grammar 

lessons, consolidating everything taught this 

year. 

 

 

Please continue to read with your child daily, and record what they have read (or ensure your child does so) in the 

home-school book. As well as listening to them read, please question your child about their understanding of the 

text. Continue to encourage your child to practise their weekly spellings. Homework will be set every Monday and – 

more often than not – the deadline for completion will be the following Monday, unless otherwise stated. As one 

part of their maths homework, children must complete a minimum of 5 garage games on TTRockstars, every week. 

Please do encourage your child to practise their times tables regularly, especially if they are not fluent up to 12x12. 

Children in Year 5 and 6 receive one piece of Maths and one piece of English homework per week.  

Thank you for your continued support - the Year 5 Team.


